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Ralph cc PS Directors

In case you didn’t see it the Breeze ran an article today on the library
phasing out laptops. Erika did a great job framing the issue with the
reporter and the article didn’t turned out too badly with a slightly odd
mix of details about the library strategy of encouraging students to
bring their own devices, students saying they won’t miss the laptops,
and saying that students are unaware of the service.

http://www.breezejmu.org/news/article _363f2860-bada-11e3-af96-
0017a43b2370.html
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